
WAW Review/Wrap-Up meeting 

Monday, January 12, 2009 

 

 Diag events don’t work as well in beginning of Dec.  Make sure there is one leader per 

larger event like that.   

 Could we do some type of event in the dining halls, or other places where people go?  

Maybe one monologue while people are waiting to eat?  Pass out quartersheets, etc.  For 

that matter, get the reshalls more involved – multicultural councils, hall councils, 

Residence Halls Association, RA’s, kitchen staff.  MoJo coordinator:  Dean Bard needs 

to do some programming. 

 Great involvement of greek houses this year, and multicultural greek houses 

 Identify people who took leadership roles this year and get them to recommend new 

people from their organizations for next year and both attend an end-of-year (March-ish) 

planning meeting to kick off the 2009 

 The co-chairs should attend as many events as possible, along with all members of the 

committee.  Maybe also as a “partner organization”, so there can be some set-up help (for 

example) 

 Advertising  

o Do reshall blasts (email, flyers, tabling) 

o More emails across campus 

o Tabling at many places across campus 

o Electronic flyers from the SORC  

o Start earlier with getting stuff up 

o Encourage people to attend at any time – we’re not a membership org 

 AIDS in Black & Brown and WAW collaboration was awesome!   

 Compile a list of orgs we want to collaborate with for 2009 and invite them in April/May 

and again in the very beginning of the year 

 Use umbrella groups to get word out to others 

 Maybe have subject-based tracks to demonstrate how many things AIDS touches 

(policy/economics, community-based, medical/dental/nursing/treatment, LGBT, 

art/music/dance, education) 

 Work with EMU?  WCC? 

 Website – get it up earlier.  Can use it throughout the year from now on, too.  

 Maybe have an arts show become a staple, and have it be planned starting in the summer 

(contact Kacie to see if In the Continuum can be done next year) 

 National Association of Black Social Workers should be invited 

  


